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Dustin M. Czapla

Inspector

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING and SAFETY
GRAND JUNCTION FIELD OFFICE

101 SOUTH 3%° STREET, ROOM 301

GRAND JUNCTION, C0.81501

Dear Dustin M. Czapla:
I am writing in response to your letter in May 22,2018 about
The West End Gravel Pit #1
| have been spraying the noxious weeds with roundup and curtail in the past years
They don’t seem to respond to this mixer.
| spoke with the county and they recommended using
2-4-D and milestone. | Started spraying 2-4-D and Milestone in mid. June.

For the reseeding of the vegetation | am going to reseed it again in the fall.

¢ Sincerely,

Bob Sutherland



